
 

 
 

Circular No. RIAH/050/AY 2023-24                                          
Date: 04 DECEMBER 2023  
                                                                                    
Dear Parents,  
 
Warm greetings from Ryan International Academy, Hinjawadi! 
 

Not all of us can do great things, but we can do small things with 
great love”  
Even though life is busy, we keep trying to provide our students a variety of experiences 

so they can grow and learn. Early involvement in volunteer work and community service 

increases children's likelihood of volunteering as adults and aids in their growth into more 

compassionate and sensitive individuals. Beginning in elementary school, children should 

be exposed to activities and behaviors that emphasize service. 

We at RIAH are dedicated to giving our students new experiences and encouraging 

learning environments in addition to academics. Simple acts like feeding the homeless or 

being polite to strangers qualify as community service for kids. Over time, such 

insignificant deeds of kindness have a significant impact on a child's personality. This 

month's Community Service Project is 

SHARING IS CARING –DONATION DRIVE 
The activity for this month is for a very specific charitable cause, and we intend to provide 

the most vulnerable people with necessities. 

Emmanuel orphanage is home to orphaned children of the age group of 3 to 15 who 

depend on the generosity of kind-hearted individuals. As they strive to create a 

nurturing environment for these children, they are faced with the challenge of 

meeting their daily nutritional needs. Your contribution can make a significant 

impact on their lives and contribute to their overall health and development. We look 

for donations of groceries of all kinds. 

Your support in providing these essential items will go a long way in ensuring that the 

children have access to wholesome and balanced meals.  

The grocery items can be sent with your child or left at the school's main desk. Please put 

the items in a bag or cardboard box that is durable and clearly label it with your ward's 

name and grade. We kindly ask that you send your donations by 15 December. Together, 

we can make a meaningful difference in the lives of these children and contribute to a 

brighter future for them. 



 

Wish you all a merry Christmas and a Happy new year! 
 
 
 
 

Best Regards,  
  
Sonika Kochhar Girotra  
Principal 


